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Dear Parents and Carers, 

MacMillan Coffee Morning 

The PofFW held a coffee and cake 

morning last Friday and raised the 

magnificent sum of £300.  They would 

like to say a really big thank you to 

everyone who supported this event. 

                        

 

SEN Regulations 

Following the changes to SEN (Special 

Educational Needs) regulations in the 

new Code of Practice which was 

introduced this September, we are 

working on our SEN information 

report which will give information 

about the procedures and provision in 

place at Featherstone Wood.  We 

would like to consult on this with all 

members of our school community.  If 

you would like to help us with this 

please contact Mrs Rebecca Smith. 

SPLAT  Holiday Club 

We are pleased to let you know that 

SPLAT Holiday Club will be running 

at Featherstone Wood School during  

 

 

 

 

 

 

the October half-term.  The club is for 

all children aged 4 – 12. The club runs 

from 7.30 a.m. to 6.15 p.m. and the cost 

includes lunch.  You can book full 

days, mornings or afternoons and 

occasional bookings.  If you would like 

to make a booking, please call into the 

office and collect a form. 

 

Bliss Balloon Race 

From Monday, 6th October, you will be 

able to buy your balloons for our 

balloon race which will take place on 

Friday, 24th October.  All money raised 

will be donated to our charity for this 

year Bliss – for babies born too soon, 

too small, too sick.  Balloons will cost 

£1.00 each and the balloon which 

travels the furthest will receive a 

prize. 

In just a few days almost £400 has 

been raised by Mrs Hoare and her 

family and they have set a target of 

£2,000.  Several fundraising events are 

being planned so please keep an eye 

out for future events and, as always, 

your support is much appreciated. 

 

                   

 



Star Learners 

This week’s Star Learners are:- 

Reception  -  Dylan Haynes 
Year 1   -  Aston Taylor 
Year 2  -  Caitlin-Mae Carter 
Year 3  -  Heather Saunderson 
Year 4  -  Chanoi Sibanda 
Year 5  -  Joe Hares 
Year 6  -  Emily Bingham 
 
Well done everyone, we are very 

proud of you. 

Attendance 

The winners of this week’s Attendance 

Cup are Year 1 with 99%.  This is 

fantastic Year 1 - well done everyone. 

                               

 
Dates for your Diary  
 
 
8th October  -  EYFS topic open  
                      morning  
 
 9th October  -  Years 1 and 2 topic 
                        assembly – 9.00 a.m.   
 
16th October  -  Years 3 and 4 topic          
                         assembly – 9.00 a.m. 

20th October  -  Harvest Assembly 

21st October  -  Parents Evening –  
                          3.30 – 8.00 p.m. 
 
23rd October  -  Spooky Disco 
 
24th October  -  Bliss Balloon Race 
 
27th to 31st October  -  Half Term 
 
3rd November  -  Return to school 

6th November  -  Years 5 and 6 topic       
                            Assembly – 9.00 a.m. 
 
21st November  -  Christmas Fair 
 
10th December  -  KS1 play – Matinee  
                            Performance  -  1.30 
 
11th December  -  KS1 – Evening    
                             Performance – 6.00 
 
12th December  -  Carols Round the Tree                              
                2.00 p.m. 

16th December  -  EYFS play – 9.30 a.m. 

17th December  -  Christmas Dinner 

18th December  -  Christmas parties 

19th December  -  Term ends 2.00 p.m. 

5th January  -  Inset Day 

6th January  -  Children back to school 

 

 

 

 

 

Louise Shuttleworth 
Headteacher 


